
School Parliament Newsletter  
A message from Mrs Logue— Many thanks to Mr Barton for overseeing our School Parliament and to 

Miss McCarron, Mr Mulligan, Mrs Donnelly and Mrs Young  for supporting our pupils in these  exciting 

ventures and projects.   The Parliament not only support our school, local  parish and community but 

the wider national, international and global world.  In our Mission we are proud.  Well Done! 

 

 
 

 

The School Council have had a fantastic term 

and have been very attentive to God’s Calling — 

they have judged competitions, organised raffles 

and foodbank collections. 

In Autumn 1, our Foodbank Collection gathered 

over £200 worth of goods for St Chad’s Sanctu-

ary. Thank you for your generosity!  

Our Feast Day Raffle raised £400 — all the pro-

ceeds from the raffle went to our Parish Church 

and helping those who are less fortunate than 

ourselves. Father Simon was extremely grateful!  

Next week, we are holding our next raffle… A 

Christmas Raffle—tickets are 50p.    

 

 

The Liturgy team have had a busy term. From 

electing our Liturgy Lead and choosing the 

best drawings of St. Margaret Mary at the be-

ginning of the term, to collecting for St. Chads 

Sanctuary at the end. The Liturgy team have 

worked extremely hard to be living examples 

of Christ in the good works they have done. 

We can’t wait to tell you about what we have 

in store in Spring. Keep a watchful eye on the 

noticeboard for updates.  

The Eco Team are very enthusiastic and 

passionate about improving God’s 

planet little by little.  In October, we 

celebrated Harvest Festival with a food 

collection for St. Chad’s Sanctuary.  Re-

cently, Daisy-Ella with her team organ-

ised a non-uniform day to mark the 

Feast of St. Andrew.  Thank you to all 

the families that have contributed.  I 

feel the children’s work has only just  

begun and exciting projects are ahead 

of us with the money raised. 

The wellbeing team have  

really enjoyed supporting our  

school this half term. We helped  

judge the St Margaret Mary drawing 

contest and worked hard to organise a 

non-uniform day to raise money for new 

playground equipment. We raised over 

our target and have brought loads of 

new equipment for children to enjoy at 

lunchtime. We are looking forward to 

helping our school even more in the  

future.   

 


